
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Frenzy Thursday Flight Deal 
Jetstar announces $69 flights from Sydney to Mackay 

 
Good news for travelers who are itching to dust off their suitcases and jet off to a well-deserved 
holiday. Whilst international travel is still uncertain, domestic travel is back on the map.  
 
Jetstar will be launching a new flight route from Sydney to Mackay  
 
Taking off this Thursday, 28th October 2021, Jetstar has today announced it will celebrate this 
new route by launching a 12-hour flash sale from midday today (AEST) with fares from $69^ one 
way. 
 
The travel period will be from 18 December 2021 to 29 January 2022. This new service will be 
offered to visitors between Mackay and Sydney – A major tourism boost to the Mackay region. 
Operating three times weekly, the flight service will be operated by A320 aircraft and is expected 
to carry more than 4000 visitors into the Mackay region.  
 
Due to the pandemic, exploring the great Australian outdoors has never looked better- 
Australians are taking more regular holidays in their own backyard. 
 
With domestic travel getting the green light once vaccination rate reaches the 80% mark, travelers 
can now start planning ahead for an ultimate Christmas/Summer break.   
 
“Regional destinations would be a popular choice for Australians who are looking to get away 
from the hustle and bustle of the city. Mackay is a gateway to paradise to some of Australia’s 
most stunning beaches and attractions - Such as visiting the kangaroos on the beach at sunrise 
at Cape Hillsborough. Truly an experience like no other.” said Mackay Airport Head of Operations, 
Mr Adrian Miles. 
 
The tourism sector is ready to welcome back travelers. Airlines are raring to go with the best flight 
deals specially catered for domestic travelers. 
 
Mackay Tourism Chief Executive Officer Tas Webber said with COVID-19 stopping international 
travel, Australians are more inspired to explore Australia’s regional areas and what they have to 
offer.  
 
“This wonderful announcement from Jetstar will be an amazing opportunity for Sydneysiders to 
travel to the region. With new product coming on board such as Wildcat, Mackay is the place to be 
this summer break. 
 
Jetstar’s new flight route announcement could not have come at a better time as there is a growing 
demand from Mackay locals wanting more interstate flights. The end goal is to have sustainable 
interstate routes.” Said Mr Webber. 
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For further information, please do not hesitate to contact,  

Sam Taher |  Communications Officer 

m. +61 (0) 448 994 180|  p. +61 (0) 7 4837 1277  |  e. communications@mackayregion.com 
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